
Dear Parent/Carer 

  
Further to my email earlier in the week, please find below some updated information for 

your son / daughter’s trip to Northumberland after half term. 
  

Departure from St Aidan’s 
08:45/09:00 from St Aidan’s on both Monday 30 October (Forms C, D, E, G and H) and 

Wednesday 1 November (Form P, S, W and Y).  
 

Please note we will wait for school buses to arrive at St Aidan’s before we leave.   
 

Please do not drive into school to drop your child off on their day of departure.   
  

Arrival back to St Aidan’s 
16:30 approximately on Wednesday 1 November (Forms C, D, E, G and H) or Friday 3 

November (Form P, S, W and Y). 
  
Contact Numbers  
The telephone number for the centre is 01434 602 503, please may I ask that you only 
contact the centre if your call is an emergency. 

 
In case of an emergency and you need to speak to a senior member of staff, please contact 

Mr Dave Holdsworth on 07793 815 824. 
 

We recommend that students do not take more than £10.00 pocket money on the trip. 
There will not be many opportunities to buy gifts or sweets. 
  
If you need to contact me prior to the trip, please do so via email at s.taylor@staidans.co.uk. 
I will check my emails regularly over half term. 
 
Regards 
 

S Taylor 
Head of Year 7 
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